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Consideration for Authorization to Sell Surplus Portable 

 

As a result of renovations, the District has no need for one (1) surplus portable located on the 

Temple High School Campus. 

State law requires school districts to offer each open-enrollment charter school located within 

district boundaries the opportunity to acquire any surplus district facilities prior to offering the 

facilities to the general public.  The school board is not required to accept the offer from the 

charter school but must at least consider it.  Following that offer to any charter schools, the 

District may also solicit the sale of surplus facilities to the general public though an open bid 

process.  

Recommendation:  Authorize the administration to offer one (1) surplus portable for sale to any 

open-enrollment charter school operating with Temple ISD boundaries and if no such charter 

school expresses interest, offer the portables to the general public through an open bid process. 


